
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/13/2017 1:47:04 PM
Subject: RE: Voicemail

I have not responded yet because I wanted to see what your thoughts were first before I called her back.
 
L-
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 1:44 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Danny Varat 
Subject: Voicemail
 
Lily, I just got the voicemail that you forwarded from Mary Peck - Kinder ? Home Services who wanted to discuss 
home health and hospice with the Lieutenant Governor, as well as their legislation on the council on aging. Since you 
forwarding message said this may also be for me, I wanted to see what you have done with this message so far so we 
aren’t crossing paths. Thank you.
 
I have also copied Danny in case he would like to weigh in on how to proceed.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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